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Comments: Dear Nez-Perce Clearwater Forest Service committee,

 

I have been an avid user of the great burn proposed wilderness area for the last 8 years. I worked out of Kelly

Creek for one summer, My husband proposed to me above that watershed, my daughter has had her first

backpacking experiences there this past summer. The place is dear to us. The wildness of the place is important

to us. 

 

The unique nature of the space being a wildlife corridor for many large mammals is crucial. The un-lumbered

nature of the Burn due to the 1910 fires also makes this spot a deeply unique and important forest. 

 

Please consider the unique qualities of this specific area when you revise the forest planning. It is pertinent that

this space remains wild. Thank you. 

 


